
PUBLIC NOTICE:  

Hertsmere Borough Council (“the Council”) gives notice of its 
intention to pass the following resolution at its meeting on 
November 23 2022: 

That all previous resolutions of the Council made pursuant 
to paragraph 2 of Schedule 4 to the Local Government 
(Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982 (“the Act”) are 
rescinded and from 1 January 2023 all “streets” as defined 
in the Act within the Borough of Hertsmere shall be 
designated as consent streets for the purposes of regulating 
street trading.  

If passed any person engaging in street trading within the 
Hertsmere Borough without the consent of the Council will 
commit an offence and be liable on summary conviction to a 
fine not exceeding level 3.  

A Policy detailing how street trading will be regulated is being 
consulted on and details can be found on our website: 
https://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Business/Licensing/Trading-
Licensing/Street-Trading-Licensing.aspx   

Representations about the proposed resolution or policy should 
be made in writing to HBC Licensing, Civic Offices, Elstree 
Way, Borehamwood, WD6 1WA or e-mail 
licensing.services@hertsmere.gov.uk no later than 5pm Friday 
16 September 2022.     

 


